Memo

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Christopher J. Parella

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE:

June 14, 2023

RE:

National Grid – Installing service P35-50 for new service at 429 Chestnut Street

Mr. Administrator,

I have no issue with this request as submitted by Narragansett Electric for installing service P35-50 for new service at 429 Chestnut Street. I would recommend that the Honorable Town Council grant this petition.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.

2023 JUN 14 PM 1: 44

BRISTOL, PHODE ISLAND

STEVEN CONTENTE
TOWN Administrator
JUN 2:1 2023